
 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 
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Our Christian Value this half term is: Friendship 

 

It is hard to believe we are at the end of our third week back in school. All our children have settled into 
their new classes incredibly well. It was lovely to see so many of you at our class open sessions this week.  
 
I am pleased to say that work is now complete on our Year 6 unit and the children will move into their 
new ‘official’ classroom on Monday morning. This also means that we will be able to resume with our 
whole school worship sessions including Friday celebration and our weekly playgroup on a Thursday. 
Thank you for your patience and understanding shown whilst works have been underway. 
 
As it is the first half term of a new academic year, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of 
our Code of Conduct for Community Members, which can be found on our school website and attached 
to this week’s newsletter email. We want all our children, staff and visitors to feel safe and secure whilst 
on our premises. Thank you for your support in ensuring this is the case.  
 
Have a lovely weekend!  
Miss Ackroyd 
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Our Christian Value this half term is: Friendship  

 

Children from across school are enjoying developing their personal, 

social and technical skills in the natural world in our new Forest School 

sessions with Miss Howard 

 


